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To: LRO
Subject: Support for RETC Bill - HB 2681
Date: Friday, June 02, 2017 9:14:05 AM

Members of the Joint Committee on Tax Credits -

I am writing you to urge your support for House Bill 2681 that would retain Residential
Energy Tax Credits (RETC) in Oregon.

Since 1978, RETC has helped over 570,000 Oregon families enjoy warmer, safer homes and
become more energy efficient.

Energy efficiency has helped grow hundreds of businesses and created more than 41,000 jobs
in Oregon.

Energy efficiency saves Oregonians more than 2 million kilowatt hours of electricity annually.
And the money we save on our electric bills goes right back into Oregon’s economy.

Energy efficiency reduces pollution and greenhouse gas emissions.

Please do the right thing for Oregon’s economy, our children, and our planet — support House
Bill 2681.

Sincerely,

John Warner
Portland, OR
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